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Thursday, August 8, 2024 at 11:28:57 Central Daylight TimeThursday, August 8, 2024 at 11:28:57 Central Daylight Time

Subject:Subject: Resignation From POSGCD Board
Date:Date: Thursday, June 13, 2024 at 10:28:56 AM Central Daylight Time
From:From: Don Roddam
To:To: Gary Westbrook

Good Morning Mr. Westbrook,

I write this email to you with much hesitation, however I believe this is the right and just
decision for me and my family.  

I have decided to tender my resignation from the Board of Directors for the Post Oak Savannah
Groundwater Conservation District effective July 1, 2024.  

As you know, I have been appointed as Mayor for the City of Rockdale, Texas and the duties of
mayor keep me very busy, representing our citizens and our city.  

I have enjoyed my 4 years as a director for Post Oak Savannah and have learned that the work
performed by our outstanding staff as well as our entire board of directors is in the best interest
of conserving water based on the laws we are governed by under the State of Texas.  

I extend my thanks to you sir, our staff, and my fellow board members for continuing to pursue
excellence in water conservation through education, and enforcement of our rules and
regulations.  

Respectfully,

Ward Roddam


